D69 WESTERN DIVISION DIRECTOR’S REPORT

7 March 2019

Toastmasters D69, Western Division’s Distinguished Club Program (DCP) statistics indicate
we have a base of 27 clubs.
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One club does not have the requisite eight members.
96 per cent of the 27 Area Reports were submitted for the first round of visits.

Only 18 of the 27 clubs, i.e. 67 per cent of the clubs, reported that a minimum of four
club leaders attended the second round of Club Leader Training.

This is significantly down from the 77 per cent for the first round of training.
Of the 27 clubs, eight clubs have already achieved five or more goals.

Currently, there are four clubs at charter strength. One of these clubs has already
achieved five goals.

There are two clubs that only need one or two members to reach charter strength.
Currently, there are three clubs that have at least a net gain of five more members.

There are two clubs with seven or more goals achieved, but with little likelihood of
reaching charter strength or having a net gain of at least five more members.

Of course, membership numbers may change after the renewal period on 31 March 2019. It
is hoped that clubs will increase their educational goals from 8 March to 30 June 2019.
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